
 

 

Cancelled due to Covid: 2022 Hyojeong CheonBo Great Works Commemorating 
True Parents' Birthday 
 
Naokimi Ushiroda 
February 25, 2022 
 

Dear Pastors and Community Leaders, 

 

Due to the Covid surge in Korea, the February Great Works has been postponed till the April Great 

Works. 

 

The announcement was already sent to those who registered for this workshop through the USA group 

registration. 

 

I recommend that you forward the international notice to all members in your community, in case some 

may miss my email or if they registered directly with the HJCBT and miss their email. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tal 

 

Tal Zorer 

 

Executive Assistant 

Office of the President 

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification USA 

Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World Christianity 

Email: president@ unification,org 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

 

From: FFWPU IHQ <ffwpuihq@ ffwpu,org> 

Date: Thu, Feb 24, 2022 at 9:52 PM 

Subject: [Share (CheonBo 2022 - 4)] Urgent Announcement about the 2022 Hyojeong CheonBo Great 

Works Commemorating True Parents' Birthday 

 

To: 신미국가정연합 회장 <president@ unification,org> 

 

Dearest Leaders, Brothers and Sisters! 

 

May Our Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with you and bless you at all times. 

 

HJ Heaven and Earth CheonBo Training Center: Urgent Announcement about the 2022 Hyojeong 

CheonBo Great Works Commemorating True Parents' Birthday 

 

This is an urgent announcement to all the Cheon Il Guk leaders and members around the world. 

 

Currently, South Korea is facing the rapid spread of the Omicron Covid-19 variant. This is the worst rate 

of infections Korea has seen up until now during this pandemic period. 

 

Taking this crisis into consideration, the International Headquarters has decided to announce that the 

'2022 Hyojeong CheonBo Special Great Works in commemoration of True Parents' Birthday,' scheduled 

to be held on February 26~27, will be postponed 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

HJ Heaven and Earth CheonBo Training Center 

FFWPU International Headquarters 

 

 



 
    

267-33 Misari-ro, Seorak-myeon, Gapyeong-gun, Gyeonggi-do, Republic of Korea 12461 
Tel: +82-31-589-7177 Fax: +82-31-584-5787 E-mail: cpintl2013@gmail.com Homepage: https://en.hjcbt.org 

 

Ref. No. CheonBo 2022 - 4 

To   :  Cheon Eui Won Chairs, Regional Presidents, Subregional Directors, National Leaders 
Cc   :  Personnel-in-charge in Regional Headquarters, and Subregional Headquarters  
From :  HJ Heaven and Earth CheonBo Training Center 
Date  : 1.25 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 10th Year of Cheon Il Guk (February 25, 2022) 
Re.   : Urgent Announcement about the 2022 Hyojeong CheonBo Great Works Commemorating 

True Parents’ Birthday 
 

May the blessings and love of our Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with all mission nations. 
 
This is an urgent announcement to all the Cheon Il Guk leaders and members around the world.  
Currently, South Korea is facing the rapid spread of the Omicron Covid-19 variant. This is the 

worst rate of infections Korea has seen up until now during this pandemic period.  
 
Taking this crisis into consideration, the International Headquarters has decided to announce 

that the ‘2022 Hyojeong CheonBo Special Great Works in commemoration of True Parents’ 
Birthday,’ scheduled to be held on February 26~27, will be postponed to the next Special Great 
Works, ‘2022 Spring Hyojeong CheonBo Special Great Works for the Inheritance of Heavenly 
Fortune’ (April 23~24).  

 
We convey this message with our deepest regret to all the members around the world who had 

offered their sincerest devotion to prepare for and participate in this Special Great Works. We would 
like to officially announce that all registration for this workshop, including Ancestor Liberation and 
Blessing applications, will automatically be moved to the April Special Great Works. (For members 
with urgent issues regarding their registration content, it is possible to move the registration to the 
Hyojeong CheonBo Special Workshop which is planned to be held on March 26.)  

Another official memo with more details will be sent soon. 
 
Please note that this official memo is intended for members living outside of Korea, Japan, and 

Taiwan. 
 

1. Further inquiries  
A. Contact person: Mr. Ryuichi Kishimoto 
B. Telephone: +82-31-589-7177 
C. Fax: +82-31-584-5787 
D. Email: cpintl2013@gmail.com  
E. Website: https://en.hjcbt.org 

 
 

President, HJ Heaven and Earth CheonBo Training Center 


